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STATE ID CARDS AT LANAI COMMUNITY CENTER 
 

HONOLULU, HAWAII – Attorney General Mark Bennett announced today that State ID 

personnel will be at the Lanai Community Center to process applications for State ID 

cards on Saturday, May 21, 2005, from 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.   

 Information on application requirements is available at (808) 587-3111 (recorded 

message) or www.hawaii.gov/hcjdc. 

 Priority will be given to individuals with completed applications and required 

certified documents.  Applicants may obtain application forms on-site. 

 The fee is $10 for senior citizens 65 years and older, and $15 for all others, 

payable in cash only.  State ID cards will be processed and mailed back to applicants 

within ten working days. 

 State ID personnel will process applications at the following locations this 

summer:  

Windward Mall    June 18, 2005 

 Filipino Community Center   July 16, 2005 

 Mitchell Pauole Center, Molokai  August 6, 2005 

 For more information, please call 587-3112. 
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